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NCAC to Host Community Garden Clean-up May 3

Toppenish, WA - Northwest Community Action Center (NCAC) will hold a clean-up at the Toppenish
Community Garden May 3 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. The garden is located at 104 E. Toppenish Ave., next to El
Charrito and the train depot.

Gloves, tools, and water will be provided. Participants should wear comfortable clothes and are welcome to
bring their own garden tools if they desire (Those bringing tools should clearly mark them to ensure they get
back to the proper owner after the event).

The Community Garden is a project started by the 215 Century Students at Safe Haven Community Center. The
goal for the garden is to feed themselves, their families and their community in both mind and body.

The garden is open by appointment to anyone who wishes to participate. For more information, please call
NCAC at 509-865-7630 and speak with Lea Draven (English) at ext. 2730, or Roma Cantu (Spanish) at ext. 2772.
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Yakima Valley Farm Workers Clinic is one of the Pacific Northwest's largest community health centers, providing medical, dental, behavioral health
and social services to more than 197,000 people a year. With more than 50 unique service locations across Oregon (Clatsop, Marion, Multnomah,
Umatilla, and Yamhill counties) and Washington (Benton, Franklin, Spokane, Walla Walla, and Yakima counties), we deliver affordable, comprehensive
primary care for underserved populations in our communities. We also extend our network of care through our mobile health units and virtual visit
technology, bringing essential care to our more remote patients. Yakima Valley Farm Workers Clinic employs over 1,700 staff in addition to our medical
and dental residents, administrative fellows, students, and volunteers. All of whom are dedicated to bringing quality care to those in our communities who
need it most. Yakima Valley Farm Workers Clinic is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization recognized by HRSA, The Joint Commission, and The National
Committee for Quality Assurance for our accomplishments in community health care. For more information, please visit yvfwc.com/press. Newsletter sign
up at yvfwe.com/newsletter.
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